Peter H. Grien
P.O. Box 1268
Port Salerno, Florida 34992-1268

To Whom It May Concern:

We are pleased to recommend Bayview Construction Corp. as a highly
qualified general contractor.

Bayview recently completed two commercial projects for us in Port Salerno,
which has been our family’s home for decades, and is a designated community
redevelopment area (CRA).

The first project was the renovation of a 50-year-old building which is part of
a small shopping center on Port Salerno’s main thoroughfare, Dixie Highway. Our
objectives were that the look of the finished building had to be consistent with the
community’s “Florida fishing village” personality, and that the work had to be done
as economically as possible.

The second project was the construction of a state-of-the-art warehouse on
Cove Road, which also is within the CRA. In the interest of both economy and
time, we opted for a metal building. In the interest of economy, the 5,600 square-
foot building is designed to house one or two retail stores fronting on the road,
while providing a maintenance facility in the rear.

We found the overall quality of Bayview's work far superior to most of the
work we have seen in this area. We also appreciated the fact that all plans and
specifications were complied with, including change orders as they occurred.

Bayview’s senior vice president, Bob Snyder; Jeff McCauley, who was the
superintendent on the shopping center project; and Lea Jaroszewski, the project
manager on the warehouse project, all responded to our questions and issues
quickly. They also were sensitive to our needs as well as the requirements of the
CRA, and Bayview completed both projects on time, within budget.

With several more properties to develop or renovate in the Port Salerno
area, we look forward to working with Bayview again.

Yours truly,
7o M LS

”  Peter H. Grien
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